
SOUTHROYD
HIGHLIGHTS

BARRATT AND DAVID
WILSON HELPERS

LEEDS VISITS

TRAINING DAYS
24-25

A group of staff from Barratt Homes and
David Wilson Homes spent last Friday
working hard to develop and maintain
our fantastic kitchen gardens. Huge
thanks to Barratt Homes for their
community role modelling!

Year 4 enjoyed further opportunities to
explore the wonderful city of Leeds, as
part of their curriculum study.

Children visited Leeds City Centre to
explore the sites and tastes of Leeds!

For Your Diaries:
Monday 2nd September
Tuesday 3rd September
Monday 4th November

Monday 21st July
Tuesday 22nd July

OFFICIAL OPENING
On Tuesday, the sun came out for the opening of the new
school Cabin - and a chance to enjoy an incredible whole
school dance spectacular!

NURTURING ACTIVE CITIZENS

FRIDAY
MAY 3RD

2024



GRAND OPENING

Massive thanks on the day to

Mr Ansbergs who provided

the PA system and music for

the day, and our very own

Gracie, who lit up the

afternoon with her wonderful

singing!

Freddy getting airborne!

372 children and a

lot of parents take

part in an amazing

Rhinos dance 

Thanks to the Leeds Rhinos

rugby players and netballers

who joined our celebrations.



GRAND OPENING

XXXXXXX

Members of the Eco-Team welcome

our guests from the Leeds Learning

Alliance and local councillors and

give them a tour.

Cutting of

the official

ribbon!

Inspirational

words shared

by Jamie-Jones

Buchanan

A glimpse of the

inside of the

new cabin!



BARRATT AND DAVID WILSON HOMES

We are hugely thankful to Barratt

and David Wilson homes who

inspired our children with their

community support last Friday. 

As well as transforming the

kitchen gardens, they repainted

walls and helped improve the

grounds for all of us!

Some well earnt SCAMP sticker

winners and a thumbs up from

our inspired year 5s.

COMMUNITY
HELP

COMMUNITY VOLUNTEERS

Volunteers came into our SCAMP assembly and it was great

to learn a bit about the work they do – particularly as the

team working in our school included some Quantity

Surveyors . Identifying careers that might ignite our

children’s imagination is an important part of our

enrichment.

The children enjoyed meeting these role models – showing

that girls and boys can work in the building trade; Lyndsey,

the director, provided a fabulous female role model for all of

us and the children in year 2 enjoyed her lesson where they

created and costed their own streets !



HOME DESIGNERS IN YEAR 2

Y E A R  3  P R A C T I C A L  W O R K E R S
Year 3 have been busy in their maths and science. In maths, they

were exploring what capacity meant and their understanding of

litres and millilitres. They estimated, measured the capacity and

worked out the difference in their calculations. 

In science, they have been investigating forces and magnets.

Children set up their own comparative test to answer the question

'Which magnet is the strongest?'
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Barratt / David Wilson housing

visited our school to help with

our garden area, transforming it

into a new and improved area

for the children’s outdoor

learning

They also came to year 2 to

deliver an activity based on

designing and valuing homes

which the children loved!



YEAR 5 BIKEABILITY

Year 5 have really enjoyed

completing Bikeability. 

We have all learned new skills

and how to be safe on the roads.

Our confidence on the bikes has

really improved and we are very

proud of ourselves!

This has coincided well with our

WOW Walk to School Challenge

where we are getting more active

in the ways we travel to school!
Year 1 have had to show a growth mindset this

week whilst embarking on the challenges that

learning to ride a bike brings. They have risen to

the challenge and done brilliantly. We are proud of

them all for their efforts and enthusiasm.

Year 1 Bikeability



PUDSEY PROJECT

The children explore the generous

donations of good quality clothing

ready to be reused and reloved by

someone else.

Richard and Sarah talk about “fast

fashion” and the amount of

resources wasted in the

manufacture of clothes.

School Council busy

exploring the

donations of clothing

to the Pudsey Project

The pantry full ofhealthy andnutritious food tosupport localfamilies.

Councillors learn aboutthe amazing work of thePudsey Communityproject to support thelocal community withfood and clothing.

As well as supporting
local families, the

Pudsey Project are
helping our

environment!

Reusing and
recycling really
help our
amazing world!



YEAR 6 CODERS
Year 6 coders put

their coding skills

to the test to try

and build and

program their own

vehicles!

Well done

Sha’e for

adding

flashing

emergency

lights to his

vehicle

Programmers linked LED lights and sensors

to program light sequences and see how they

could respond to changes in light levels or

movement. 

Finally, children could explain how they

could program input sensors and output

devices to build useful systems like burglar

alarms or automatic night lights.



YEAR 4 LEEDS VISIT

Lovell Park

Last week Y4 had their first trip

to Leeds. We mapped out the

route to Millennium Square and

looked at the key buildings

before sketching them. Next we

went to the Leeds City Museum

and saw lots of artefacts, such

as early Stone Age farming

tools. 

We went to Leeds Cathedral,

which we now know is used to

define a city. Finally, we

enjoyed a surprise visit to

Greggs and ordered our own

treats! by Ted,and Louie, 4P

Brody and Elijah exploring the
artefacts in the Leeds City

Museum. 

Exploring the
Leeds City
Markets.

A trip down
Briggate and

the Leeds
City centre

Leeds Corn
Exchange



Today's

MARCH 2023

TREE PLANTING

Saturday 18th May Pudsey Carnival

Friday, 24 May - Class photo day

Friday, 21 June - non-uniform day. Children to

bring gift for rainbow hamper or a tombola prize

Saturday 11th May 9:30-2:30PM DIY SOS

Sunday 30th June Summer Fair

Tuesday 9th July Ks1 Spirit Alive

Wednesday 10th July Ks2 Spirit Alive

We want to give an update

on the trees we planted last

year. Almost exactly a year

on, you can now see the

new shoots and leaves of

the 2024 growth!

Important Dates

APRIL 2024

DIGESTS OUT
Find out what your child is learning this half term from their curriculum digests on

the school website.


